
-----Original Message----- 
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 7:04 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Subject: New comments for application 19/01705/OUT 
 
New comments have been received for application 19/01705/OUT at site address: Land Adjoining 
And West Of Bloxham Recreation Ground South Newington Road Bloxham 
 
from Clair Bowen  
 
Address: 
13 Greenhills Park,Bloxham,Banbury,OX15 4TA 
 
Comment type: 
 Objection 
 
Comments: 
I have lived in Bloxham for 25 years in total, and grew up here. The village has grown in size vastly in 
that time, and yet we seem to have the same, if not less facilities. I often get caught in traffic just to 
get out of the village. The roads are dangerous, the amount of cars I see mounting the pavements at 
school times I could not tell you. But it is every day! We certainly do not need more houses and 
more traffic! The primary school is over subscribed and can not expand. I walk over these fields they 
are proposing to build on every day with my dogs, and do not want this lovely public walk way to be 
built on. The flooding on these fields is also huge in the winter. The gorgeous nature reserve the 
village have just made will also be damaged by this development, and all the deer, rabbits and bats 
we see at dusk. I would imagine all of that would disappear too!! We need to stop building in 
Bloxham, and keep it rural!! Bloxham can not cope with the size of its community now, so it is 
ludicrous to add to it! 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Samantha Taylor 
 
 
 
This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged 
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software 
viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. 
You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender 
and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of 
action.. 
 
 


